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Sinclair, Alison (DEQ)

From: Sinclair, Alison (DEQ)

Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 10:02 AM

To: Thomas.R.Andrake@dominionenergy.com

Cc: jason.p.ericson@dominionenergy.com; robert.w.sauer@dominionenergy.com; 

Todd.M.Alonzo@dominionenergy.com; Bryan.T.Nichols@dominionenergy.com; Dowd, 

Michael (DEQ); Kyle, James (DEQ)

Subject: RE: DE CERC - Revision to Air Permit Application

Mr. Andrake, 

DEQ has reviewed the request for an extension to submit the additional information for the CERC facility and 
grants the extension through September 27, 2024. 

Alison Sinclair 
(804) 489-1008 

From: Thomas.R.Andrake@dominionenergy.com <Thomas.R.Andrake@dominionenergy.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 3:10 PM 
To: Sinclair, Alison (DEQ) <alison.sinclair@deq.virginia.gov>; Kyle, James (DEQ) <James.Kyle@deq.virginia.gov> 
Cc: jason.p.ericson@dominionenergy.com; robert.w.sauer@dominionenergy.com; 
Todd.M.Alonzo@dominionenergy.com; Bryan.T.Nichols@dominionenergy.com; Dowd, Michael (DEQ) 
<michael.dowd@deq.virginia.gov> 
Subject: RE: DE CERC - Revision to Air Permit Application 

Ms. Sinclair,  

Dominion Energy is currently preparing the informafion package in response to your lefter dated September 4, 
2024, requesfing addifional informafion in support of the air permit applicafion for the Chesterfield Energy 
Reliability Center (CERC) project.  However, Dominion respecffully requests an extension of the September 19, 
2024 date to Friday September 27, 2024 to provide you with sufficient informafion.  Please let us know if you 
have any quesfions. We appreciate your considerafion allowing the addifional fime to prepare our 
informafion package.

Regards, 

T.R. Andrake 
Environmental Technical Advisor 
Dominion Energy Services, Inc. 
DE E&S – Corporate Air Programs 
(804) 839-2760
Thomas.R.Andrake@dominionenergy.com

CAUTION: This Email originated from OUTSIDE of the COV. Do not open attachments or click links 
unless this email comes from a known sender and you know the content is safe..


